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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 1 April 2008 
 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
At a meeting of 5 March the Committee agreed a series of recommendations 
following their review of river based leisure facilities.   
 
The Committee met on 26 March in order to agree the final report. 
 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
 
The review remains on schedule and is due to report to Cabinet at the first 
meeting of the next municipal year on 24 April. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Committee has no upcoming monitoring reports. 


